Due to uncertainty regarding the use of Iridium, we withdraw the use of frequencies
1616 to 1626 MHz from this application. Pending further research and if a viable
solution is determined, we may reconsider and submit a modification.

Sincerely,

n Mljm/

Michael Safyan
Communications Engineer
Cosmogia, Inc.



